
Jane –

 

There are 2 attached letters to this email, both of which will also be sent by mail.

The first is FHWA’s response to the Department dated July 7, 2016 in response to the 
Claremont waiver request.

The second is our follow-up to you.

 

Please let me know if you have any  questions.

 

Regards,

Bill

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------

William Watson Jr., PE     Administrator

P - 603-271-3344             C - 603-419-0103    F - 603-271-8093 

bwatson@dot.state.nh.us

 

NH Department of Transportation

Bureau of Planning and Community Assistance

7 Hazen Drive

Concord NH 03301

 

 



 


